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Monday, 01st July 2024 

 

Dear families, 

 

TRANSITION ARRANGEMENTS to BRUNSWICK PARK PRIMARY 

SCHOOL. 
 

Brunswick Park Primary School is looking forward to welcoming your child to 

their school on:  

Thursday, 11th July 2024 (all day). 

They will need to arrive at 8:45am and be collected at 3:15pm.   

 

During the transition sessions they will have the opportunity to meet their new 

classmates and engage in collaborative and creative activities to support the 

building of these relationships.  

 

They will also get the opportunity to spend time with their next class teacher in 

the afternoon. 

 

Thanking you for your support and co-operation. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 

 

Mr Lorram Black 

Headteacher 
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